
 

  

  

Dear Patient, 

You are scheduled for a breathing test (Pulmonary Function Test) on 
___________________. We want you to know that our Pulmonary Lab 
location for your testing has changed.   

Your appointment will be at the UNM Family Practice Center,  
2400 Tucker NE, Albuquerque, NM  87106.    

You can use the clinic’s patient parking in the M-Lot patient area.  Please 
see the front desk for a parking permit once you arrive.  

 There is also UNM shuttle service from the Cancer Center or UNMH Main 
Hospital to the Family Practice Location. 

Thank you, 

Pulmonary Lab Staff 

 

Our phone 
number has not 
changed.  You 
can call us at  
505 272-2218.  
Please call 
Monday through 
Friday from 7:30 
am to 4:00 pm. 
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